
July 16th, 2024 
Dear Family and Friends, 
 
Please be praying for us 
this coming Friday. 
COFOPRI will be visiting us 
in Uchumayo to, hopefully, 
approve the last of our lots 
for titling. COFOPRI is the 
government agency in 
charge of giving titles in 
recently settled areas. They 
have notified us that this will be 
the last visit that they will 
make. After that the titling 
process for our lot will be given 
over to the municipality. That 
will be a longer and more 
expensive process. Just as a 
reminder, we have four lots: 
two are titled, one is approved 
to be titled and this last one 
that is waiting to be approved. 
Please pray that the 
engineer that is assigned to 
us will be gracious and that 
all our documents will be in 
order. Speaking of 
documents, almost all our 
documents were misplaced 
at some point during our 4 
month absence. On Monday 
we were able to get the 
most important document 



replaced but we would really like to have the other documents on hand just 
in case he needs to see them. Please pray that the lost documents will be 
found. 
 
This last Saturday was our first Saturday back in Rosario with the Bible study. 
We had a pretty good group that showed up. It was a joyful time and we 
thank God for allowing us to be a part of His work here. We also celebrated 
Nicole’s (11) and Delia’s birthday afterwards. 
 
We also had the opportunity to have supper with several of those that helped 
us with the Bible study while we were away. It was a great time of 
communion with brothers and sisters in Christ. 
 
Thanks for your prayers and support. 
 
Check out our webpage with Tentmakers Bible Mission to read and/or watch 
previous updates.  If you are interested in supporting us, (Arequipa Project), 
that information is also available there. 
https://tentmakersbiblemission.org/tbm_missionaries/jeffrey-and-angela-
anderson/  
 
Finish Strong, 
Jeff and Angela Anderson 


